
From: Peg Foster
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Please Listen to the small Communities
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:55:51 AM

Dear Finance Committee;
        Please fund our public radio, tv stations and the OWL(online with Libraries) programs. In our small community
 of Talkeetna we depend on these programs to be informed of everything going on.  If there is a  major disaster in
 our area, like fire, flood, etc….the radio is our only life line to what is going on.
        We know we all need to incur cuts and tighten our spending, so Iam offering a suggestion, cut the funds from
 the Su Wantana Dam Project…..That is surely wasted funding

Sincerely
Peg and Kevin Foster
PO Box 124
Talkeetna, AK 99676

mailto:cabin@mtaonline.net
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov

